VOTE YES FOR SCHOOL LEVY IN MAY

Glasgow School District Il trustees have determined that a special levy is necessary for school
operations.

As a former Supt. of Glasgow Schools for twenty-seven years I've always appreciated the
community support for our schools, students and teachers. As parents of two graduates from
the Glasgow school system my wife and | are thankful for the education they received in the
Glasgow schools. Our son, Robert, returned to the community after college to give back, make
his home and raise his family here.

Now twenty-seven years later, as grandparents of two more students in the Glasgow system,
we look forward to their opportunity for a quality education.

We have always been proud of our community, our school system and the people who live
here.

We strongly support the upcoming school levy and strongly ask you, the people of this
community, to Vote YES in the Glasgow school election in May.

Sincerely,
Gary F. Martin
Former Supt. of Glasgow Schools



